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A message from the staff… 

Wow! What a busy half term we have had! It has been lovely to 
see the sunshine a little bit more over the last few weeks and we 
have been making the most of it with our National Walking 
Month Challenge.  

Which class will walk the most laps of the playground?  

Everyone has been working really hard and all the staff in Year 3 
would like to thank you for your continued support this half 
term.  

 

What does a map of my town look like? 
This topic is great in the Summer term as it allows us to ‘get out 
and about’ in our local area. The children will exploring the local 
area and learning how to draw simple maps with the use of keys. 

They will also explore the idea of how local land use has changed 
over the years. Any memories of our local area and how it has 
changed over the years would be gratefully appreciated if you 
could share them with your child. 

As part of our learning in Art we will be stud-
ying local artists such as Lowry and McKenzie 
Thorp. The children will be recreating famous 
pieces from these artists using a range of 
materials such as pastels and paint. 

During our maths lessons we will be securing 
our understanding in place value, number 
facts,  multiplication and division facts. 
Please  remind your child to practise the 
times tables every single day.  

As always, if you have any questions or con-
cerns please get in touch with you child’s class 
teacher using the email address at the top of 
the newsletter.  


